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Dear family, 

 

A number of you have reached out to us with questions and concerns about the Coronavirus and its 

potential effects on our community. The effects of the virus are widespread, with schools cancelling 

classes, major events being shut down, and major travel restrictions, as I'm sure you are all aware of. We 

wanted to write you all to share some points about this and what we plan to do going forward. 

 

First of all, the safety and well-being of our community is the most important thing for us. If you feel that 

you or your family are particularly susceptible to the virus or have other reasons, we understand and 

respect your decision to not attend our Sunday services or other activities. At the end of the day, everyone 

has to make their own decisions about what is best to do. 

 

From our end we continue to monitor the situation with Covid-19, and take appropriate action as we go. 

For now, we plan to continue having Sunday Service and generally plan to continue all of our weekly 

activities at the church. We will, however, forgo the meet and greet time. We are already stepping up our 

efforts to clean and sanitize our building, especially areas people are likely to touch and children are 

likely to play. We have put out sanitizing wipes all around the building, and we encourage you to wash 

your hands frequently while at church as well. 

 

We are also planning to live stream our services via our Facebook page. We are not as well-equipped for 

this as we would like to be, so the production quality will not be professional. However, for those that 

would like to participate in our services from home or afar, we thought we could at least make this option 

available. 

 

Thank you for understanding and we look forward to life returning to normal in the hopefully near future. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 


